
 

 

 
 

 

 

FROM:​ Board of Education, Superintendent, and Administration 
DATE: ​ February 2025 
RE:​ ​ ​ Board Salute 
 

Salute to: Gina Steinbrecher 

Retirement Recognition for Gina Steinbrecher 

The board and administration are proud to salute Gina Steinbrecher, Assistant Director of 
Communication and Community Relations.  As Gina Steinbrecher prepares to retire at the end of this 
month, we proudly reflect on her remarkable journey with District 33. With nearly two decades of 
dedicated service, Gina has made an indelible impact, first as an engaged parent, then as a reading 
aide, and later as our Assistant Director of Communication and Community Relations. 

In her role, Gina quickly became the trusted voice of District 33, recording district-wide calls, including 
the much-anticipated announcements for emergency learning days. Throughout the challenging times 
of the COVID-19 pandemic, Gina worked tirelessly to ensure that timely, accurate updates were shared 
with our community, keeping everyone informed and safe. 

Gina's contributions have been instrumental in transforming our communication efforts. She introduced 
social media to the district, revitalized our branding, enhanced our website, and spearheaded 
numerous newsletters that streamlined our outreach to families and staff. Her commitment to clear, 
effective communication has forever changed the way we connect with our community. 

Beyond her professional achievements, Gina has built countless meaningful relationships with parents, 
staff, and community members. Her connection to District 33 runs deep—she raised her children here, 
with both attending Gary School’s dual language program. Even her husband is a familiar face at the 
local Subway, always ready to chat with any District 33 staff member who walks through the door.  

Gina, thank you for your service to our schools and community. As you move on to this exciting new 
chapter, we extend our deepest gratitude for your unwavering dedication, hard work, and lasting impact 
on our district. We wish you the best as you move into retirement, filled with joy, relaxation, and the 
well-deserved time to enjoy all that life has to offer. 

You will be missed, but never forgotten! 

 


